
Hello All 

We were very sorry to lose one of our members last month. Audrey O’Kane Marshall was a member 

some years ago and had only recently returned to the Bridge Club before her untimely death. Some 

members attended her funeral and extended condolences to her family on behalf of the Bridge Club. 

If anyone has a Fridge/Freezer, a Fridge or Upright Freezer they are willing to give or sell to the club, 

please let me know. 

From Monday 22nd August we will be running Monday nights in two divisions. One division will be for 

the set events in the Programme which will proceed as normal. The second division will be for the 

beginner players plus those experienced players who have gaps in their programme and have 

indicated willingness to play in this second division for the evening. Anyone else who is just learning 

of this change and is willing to help give our newcomers assistance will be most welcome to take 

part. We will be playing 16 boards and scoring using the travelling score sheets. Results will not 

qualify for C points. Although not essential, I would appreciate anyone who is intending to come and 

help in the second division to let me know prior to play on a Monday night. 

Remember, we have a two day tournament on September 10 and 11, Teams are on the Saturday 

and Pairs on the Sunday. The entry forms have been put on the board so if you are intending to play 

please put your names up there soon. As usual, nearer the time there will also be a card on the 

central tables asking for contributions towards morning tea, helping in the kitchen and raffles. 

Cheers 

Lyn 


